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Registered of fice: 136 south Main, salt Lake City, UT 84101 (801) 534-0734

' General Office: 772 Horizon Drive, Grand Junction, CO 81501 (303) 245 5460;.

.h Corporate Office: 212 West Michigan Avenue, Jackson, MI 49201 (517) 788-1942
"'

, , ..

?
'

fb%

March 3, 1983

%,%
t-

&
Gx ...s

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission S # C' "ne c > 13
Attention: Mr. R. Dale Smith 2 4. -'

oDh"csW-

h'O j7915 Eastern Avenue -

Silver Spring, Maryland 20910 7

En#FReference: SUA-1327; Docket No. 40-8674 C;/ @
}ru

Gentlemen:

This letter is written to confirm my telephone conversation with Mr. Terry L.
Johnson, NRC, of even date. The effluent monitoring program report for July 1,
1982 through December 31, 1982 will be submitted later than the time limit
imposed in 10 CFR 40.65. According to Plateau's Environmental and Radiological '

Health Department, the cause of delay is due to unavoidable circumstances
beyond their control.

We apologize for the delay and will submit the report as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

NAuSU*8 %
Fred W. Gerdeman
Governmental Affairs Supervisor i
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cc: Mr. U. K. Gupta ,.!
, '_ li lMr. P. W. Tooker '
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